
EMC Report to Academic Senate and College Council 
October 16, 2024  

 

Announcements:  
• EMC is reviewing its charge in response to President Fliger’s guidance that was provided 

during the Committee of Co-Chairs meeting on October 11, 2024.  
• EMC is being tasked with providing a data-informed recommendation on Finish Fast and 8-

week course offerings at BC by the end of the 2024-2025 academic year.  

Completed Items: 
• EMC has developed a preliminary planning document for the assessment of Finish Fast and 

8-week course offerings at BC. The planning document outlines different phases of the 
assessment and guiding questions to facilitate the formation of a recommendation on 
Finish Fast and 8-week course offerings at BC.  

• EMC has filled a number of vacancies on the committee from the different constituency 
groups.  

Upcoming Items:  
• EMC will present its charge to the Academic Senate and College Council for consideration.  
• EMC will form a workgroup to further identify and analyze aspects of Finish Fast and 8-week 

course offerings at BC.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Manny Mourtzanos, EMC Administrative Co-Chair 

Lysander Ramos, EMC Classified Co-Chair 

Dillon Giblin, EMC Faculty Co-Chair 

 


